
 

Sunday, April 21, 2024   10:15 a.m. Service 

To all who are spiritually weary and seek rest; 

to all who mourn and long for comfort; 

to all who struggle and desire victory; 

to all who sin and need a Savior; 

to all who are strangers and want fellowship; 

to all who hunger and thirst after righteousness; 

and to whoever will come- 

this church opens wide her doors 

and offers her welcome in the name 

of the Lord Jesus Christ. 



 

 

Welcome to Tyrone Covenant Presbyterian Church 
Presbyterian Church in America 

10235 White Lake Road, Fenton, MI 48430 

Mail only to: PO Box 970, Fenton, MI 48430 

 

Remote listening devices are available back at the sound room. 
 

For Parents with Young Children 

Tyrone encourages families to worship together even from the youngest 

of ages.  Bible activity sheets & bags with coloring books may be found 

between the sanctuary doors.  Nursery for infants through 4 years is  

available during our 10:15 a.m. service. 
 

Learn and Grow In Sunday School  

Here at Tyrone, we enjoy a good Sunday school class, even as adults.  

Sunday school is the perfect place to learn more about what it means to  

live and believe as a Christian. We have adult Sunday school classes as 

well as children’s classes for all ages.  Sunday school starts at 9:00 a.m.   

A map with a list of classes can be found at the greeter center in the  

narthex. Please note that the last Sunday of the month is when our  

Ministry Teams meet-no adult or sr. high Sunday school classes. 
 

Giving 

Thank you for your faithful giving. We provide offering  

boxes by the exit doors into the narthex to drop off your 

gifts before or after services. Those who wish to give online 

may use the QR code or visit tyronepca.org. 
 

 

Connect 

If you are a visitor and would like to learn more about Tyrone Covenant, 

it’s vision for ministry, membership, or if you would like to request  

prayer with one of our pastors, please sign the fellowship pew pad and 

visit our greeter center by the narthex doors for more information on 

our church, activities and ministries.  

 

 

Prayer 

In need of prayer?  Elders are available at the chancel following the  

service.  
 



 

The Lord’s Day Morning Worship 

April 21, 2024 

 
 

  Welcome  &  Announcements  
 

 

  Prelude                                                        Forevermore (Psalm 145) 
         

                                                     

   GOD CALLS US TO WORSHIP 

 

  Call to Worship                                                    Psalm 145:8-13a 

 *Hymn #353                                              I Love Thy Kingdom Lord 

 *Invocation 

*Hymns                                        Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me 

                                                         Holy Spirit Living Breath Of God 

 

 

GOD INVITES US TO THE MEANS OF GRACE 

 

  Old Testament Reading                                         Leviticus 8:1-30 

 

  Choir & Musicians                                                      All My Hope 
 
      

 **We Worship God with Tithes and Offerings 
 

  Pastoral Prayer     

    

   New Testament Reading                                          John 17:20-26 

    

   Sermon                                    “Prayers For God’s People Part III” 

                   Pastor Lawrence Bowlin 

 

*Hymn #355                                                      We Are God’s People 

 



 

 

       GOD BLESSES US AND SENDS US OUT INTO THE WORLD 
 

  *Benediction        

  *Postlude                                                                   

  *Greeting  of the Saints                                            Philippians 4:21 

    

  *The congregation is asked to please stand 

 

 

Next Sunday, April 28, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry Teams meet at 9:00am 

There are no adult or youth Sunday school classes that day. 

Children’s Sunday school classes will meet. 

 

 

 

TCPC Building Project News 

Carpeting has now been installed in the narthex and in the sound rooms. 

Tile has been completed by the doors and is close to completion in  

restrooms while the west door has been framed in as well as sound  

room. Lighting and electrical work continues. We will update on  

Pastor’s office renovation in the near future. 

Thank you for your prayers and faithfulness in giving  

to our Building Fund! 

 

 



 

Congratulations to Logan and Lydia Henig! 

The Henig’s were married yesterday here at Tyrone Covenant.  

The couple will reside in Dundee, MI 

 

 

Thank you to the Spring Work Day Crew  

who came out and helped repair and clean items throughout the building 

and grounds on Saturday, April 13th.  John Cheyne 

 

 

 

Phase II of the Safety Ministry Launch Meeting 

Sunday April 28th  

9:00am in the sanctuary 

 

This meeting is for volunteers to sign up for  

Medical Emergency Response or  

Fire Emergency Response  
 

Saturday, April 27 

11am-1pm 

There is no cost for our event. 

 

We will discuss "Growing in Prayerfulness" and have the opportunity 

to hear from our guest speaker. Carol Rebandt, a daughter; wife to Ralph 

for 48 years; mother of 3 sons and 1 daughter; now grandmother to 15 

grand-children.  

Please RSVP at the table by the east sanctuary wall. 

 

TCPC's Women’s Ministry graciously invites you to a spring tea!  



 

Summer Bible Study for Ladies 

Ages?  Open to all ladies of the church including young ladies who have 
completed 9th grade or above. 

When?  Tuesday evenings at 6:30 beginning on June 11, 2024 

Where? Tyrone Church Library 

What are we studying?  We will be doing another Jen Wilkins study 
this year.  This study is titled God of Covenant and centers around the 
covenants from Genesis 12 through Genesis 50.  Ellen Bowlin and Dorie 
Wardie will be facilitating this study but the leader is Jen Wilkins 
through her teaching videos that we watch each week.   

What do you need for the study?  You will need the 10 session Bible 
study book titled God of Covenant by Jen Wilkins and your Bible. 

Cost: $15.00 

How do I purchase the book and what is the cost? Please contact the 
church office at 810-629-1261 or email secretary@tyronepca.org 

Do you need to come every week in order to understand the 
study?  No!  We would love to have you as often as you can make it, but 
you will not be lost if you miss some weeks.  You will be able to keep up 
using your book at home when you are not able to attend. 
 

Kids Quest will have their last Wednesday Night on May 1st
 

 5:30pm Meal: Pizza every week 

Kids Quest, and TYM at 6-7:30pm 

 

 

Tyrone Covenant Kitchen is in need of dish towels and dishcloths. 

Those who would like to contribute, please bring to kitchen and  

leave on the counter-thank you! 

 

Women of Worth will gather this Tuesday, April 23 

9:30-11:00am. Leader: Liz VanEvery 

Our last meeting for the season will be on May 14. 

 

The Men’s Book Study will meet on Wednesday, April 24 

6:00pm, please meet in the room behind the kitchen. Leader: Dave Henig 

 

YAC (young adult, college, career) Gathering  

May 18 from 6-9 pm, here at Tyrone in the youth 

room. Contact Tyler Kern for questions. 



 

 

Monday 

April 22 

5:00-9:00pm field 

 

U-10 Softball 

 

Tuesday  

 

6:15-7:15pm 

 

 

 

TCPC Softball 

Music Rehearsals 

Tyrone Fit Club 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

5:30pm 

6:00pm 

6:00-7:30pm 

 

 

Meal-Pizza 

 Kids Quest 
TYM 

 

Thursday 10:00am 

 

6:15-7:15pm 

 

 

Women’s Intercessory Prayer 
TCPC Softball 
Tyrone Fit Club 

Friday 

 

10:00am Y. Rm. 
All Day in Sanctuary 

 

 

Senior Bible Study 

Set Up for Tea 

Saturday 11:00am-1:00pm Ladies Spring Tea 

 

Sunday 

April 28 

9:00am 

10:15am 

7:00pm 

 

Ministry Teams  
Worship Service 

Worthy Concert 
 

Pastoral, Worship & Music Staff 

Senior Pastor-Lawrence Bowlin                    pastorlawrence@tyronepca.org 

Assistant Pastor-David Groendyk  pastordavid@tyronepca.org 

Assistant Pastor-Mark R. Hudson           mark.hudson94@gmail.com 

Music & Worship Director: Rose Stevens  music@tyronepca.org 

Treasurer: Sandy Kitchen   support@tyronepca.org 

Secretary: Kathy Toonder                    secretary@tyronepca.org 

This  Week at  Tyrone: Apri l  22 -Apri l  28  

Part icipants  in  Worship  

Message: Pastor Lawrence Bowlin                               Assisting Pastor Mark Hudson 

Pianist: Dr. Rose Stevens                                              Organist: Rebeka Ratza 

Drums: Ben Cooper 

Guitar: Grace Wagner, Dave Hoffman  

Worship Leaders: Amy Williams, Jack Little, Grace Wagner, Jacob Hoffman 

Nursery @ 10 a.m. ZuZu Kaniarz 

Greeter: Peggy Thomas, Holly Hoffman 

Sound Tech: Kevin Ratza 

Slides: Seth Clement        Live stream: Keith Toonder/Andrew Das 



 

 

                       

                  

“Prayers For God’s People Part III” 

John 17:20-26  

Pastor Lawrence Bowlin 

 
    

   Sermon Notes                                               
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TCPC Newsletters            Scripture Prayer Points          TCPC Spotify Hymns 


